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St Vincent Street, Port Adelaide  

Works notice 

       

 

 

 

 

We are delivering critical road safety upgrades and 

improvements on remote, regional and urban roads, 

footpaths and cycling paths around South Australia. This 

$168 million program is jointly funded (50:50) by the 

Australian and South Australian governments over three 

years. 

What’s happening 
A raised safety platform is being installed at the existing Pedestrian 

Actuated (push button) Crossing on St Vincent Street, between Robe 

Street and Marryatt Street, Port Adelaide.  

A raised safety platform is an elevated section of road that can 

accompany pedestrian actuated (push button) crossings. Drivers 

must slow down on approach to the platform and stop upon a red 

signal.  

The raised platform encourages motorists to slow down on the 

approach of the crossing and increases the awareness and safety for 

pedestrians and cyclists. A concept design can be viewed overleaf.  

How this affects you 
To minimise traffic impacts, the majority of works will be undertaken 

at night.  

To keep everyone safe, speed and lane restrictions will be in place 

during night works, with speed restrictions remaining in place at all 

times. Two-way traffic on St Vincent Street will be maintained at all 

times.  

Please plan your trip, be cautious around workers and follow the 

speed limits and signs.  

 

On-street parking on both sides of St Vincent Street between Robe 

Street and Marryatt Street will be restricted for the duration of the 

works. 

When 

Sunday 6 July 2025 to 
early October 2025, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Night Works 
Sunday to Thursday 
7pm to 6am 
 
Day Works 

Monday to Friday 

7am to 5pm 

 

Some Saturday work may 

also be required 

Where 

St Vincent Street, Port 
Adelaide 

More information 

Visit  dit.sa.gov.au/ 
Road Safety Program 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880 

 

Improved pedestrian 
safety and 
connectivity 

 

Safer travel for 
pedestrians and 
cyclists 

We are making it safer for pedestrians to 
cross St Vincent Street, Port Adelaide  

https://dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/road_safety_program
https://dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/road_safety_program
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au
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Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through the area. Some areas may have 

restricted access, with traffic controllers and on-site signage to guide you to alternative routes.  

 

Parking restrictions will also be in place on Robe Street, South of St Vincent Street, with no access to the 

loading zone at the southern end.  

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained. Advance notice will be provided if temporary 

access restrictions are required.  

After completion, one car park on the South side of St Vincent Street will be converted to five motorcycle 

parks. 

Please contact DM Roads on 1300 012 413 for urgent access requests during night works. For all 

other queries please contact the Department via the More Information details overleaf.  

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.  

 

Concept Design  
 

 

 

 

 


